
From wpxbow@aol.com Sun Aug  7 07:49:16 2022
Date: Sun, 7 Aug 2022 14:49:03 +0000 (UTC)
From: Wpxbow <wpxbow@aol.com>
To: "hbv@tsoft.com" <hbv@tsoft.com>
Subject: Letter of Support!

    [ The following text is in the "UTF-8" character set. ]
    [ Your display is set for the "US-ASCII" character set.  ]
    [ Some characters may be displayed incorrectly. ]

To Whom It May Concern,

I have known Vince for many years as he has always been interested in target
(competition) crossbow shooting. 

It is plain to see that he is interested in a variety of the target shooting
sports and he has educated / trained himself and received professional training
along those lines, to be a good example to other shooters especially younger
novice participants. 

He always practices safety on the range as can be seen as that is one of his
duties is as a Range Officer. 

He is helpful towards others and strives to learn the technical capabilities of
the crossbows or air rifles that he owns and pass that knowledge on to others.

Regards,

William G. Pimm Jr
President
USA Crossbow Inc.
954-205-5514


